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HB1103

House of Representatives

Finance Committee

Representative Mareus Oshiro, Chair
Representative Murilvn Lee, Vice-Chair

Tuesday, March 3, 2009
4:90pm
Conference Room 308

Supporting HB1103 which repeals HRS 348-9 which establishes the Statewide
Council on Independent Living,

My name is Lounise Horio , and | am a Board Member of the Statewide Independent
Living Council of Hawaii. 1 am writing testimony in Support of HB1103 which
repeals Hawaii Revised Statue 348-9 that establishes the Statewide Council on
Independent Living.

HRS 348-9 establishes the Statewide Council on Independent Living. Repeating this

section will help the Statewide Independent Living Council conform to the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 as Amended in 1992.

Most Respectfully,

Louise Hario
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FINTestimony

Srom: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 5:07 PM

To: FINTestimony

Cc: thirr33@gmail.com

Subject: Testimony for HB1103 on 3/3/2009 4:00:00 PM

Testimony for FIN 3/3/2009 4:00:00 PM HB1103

Conference room: 308

Testifier position: oppose
Testifier will be present: Yes
Submitted by: Arvid Youngquist
Organization: Individual
Address:

Phone:

E-mail: thirr33@gmail.com
Submitted on: 3/3/2009

Comments:

Chair Marcus Oshiro

Vice Chair Marilyn Lee
House Finance Committee

The Right Honorable Members

__Thank you for this opportunity to provide these comments:

- HB1103 Relating to Federal Financial Assistance for Independent Living Services and
Centersé&gt;

Oppose, unless repeal of section 348-9 is mandated to not only sreamline a service, &amp;
not only to deprive a stakeholders' rights for venue, due process appeal, &amp; petition for
this much needed assistance.

HB1094 HD1 Relating to Permanency Hearingsé&gt;
Oppose unless the final bill improves upon Federal standards.

HB704 Relating to Home Care Agencies&gt;
Support. Recommend an appropriate funding to allow the Department of Health to take on
this housekeeping chore of licensing and oversight.

Mahalo,

Arvid T. Youngquist



